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Request: 
 
Please supply information requested, 
 
Minutes of meeting that took the decision not to follow government guidelines 
when determining to exclude TAXI and PRIVATE HIRE drivers from being eligible to 
receive a grant from the ARG fund. 
 
Response: 
 
**There has been no meeting where any decision was taken to exclude taxi drivers from 
funding. The process for applications is still being developed with the Taxi Licensing Team 
and will be published as soon as it is ready.** 


